

2/13/2012-SCC Meeting

Members in Attendance

- Pheobe Blackham
- Rebecca Brailsford
- John Hughes
- Diane Morphus
- Eliza Jex
- Jim Martineau
- Niels Fugal

Others in attendance:

- Simon Osthed
- Stacie Caffee
- Elizabeth Coleman
- Kristie Ruesch

ATEC Teachers went through powerpoint, explaining what the collaboration incentive is and what we have chosen to work on.

Pheobe went over the ATEC SCC Parent Survey

- Everyone is going to take that home and review and come back with thoughts at the next meeting.

Looked at November and January Minutes:

- Jim Martineau made a motion to accept, John Hughes seconded, minutes were approved.

Looking at the School Improvement Plan- Pheobe:

- Missing parliamentary procedures (not necessarily supposed to be a part of SIP, but has to be another plan). Do we want to have that as a part of SIP?
- Rebecca Brailsford said that it may be easier to have them together, but John says we may not need to have all of that info in one document.
- Jim M. suggested just referring to using the parliamentary procedures in the SIP, and then have those procedures somewhere else.
- We'll look into those and talk about them later, and continue to review the SIP.

A motion was made to approve the SIP with the addition of a statement saying that we use parliamentary procedures. It was seconded and approved.

Current spending:

- John reviewed: APE teacher has been getting items, and we've spent about \$880 so far.
- Eagle scout is working on and finishing a couple of projects.
- John announced the request from the district to look for options for either re-modeling our current property or looking for another building that is already there and since

Neils is a commercial real estate agent, he mentioned the old WalMart off 5th East- and said it is available to lease. John is going to look into it.

Rebecca would like to see us keep ATEC here, more centralized.
John said that we are also talking about the building next door, and we may use it.

Back on track, talking about storage, we have a little bit of storage. We probably won't get the building next door until the beginning of next year.

Jim M. said that Tough Shed will clear out their models every so often, and sometimes they will donate them. Jim is going to check on that, and John will follow through.

John will check with Gretchen to see where we're at with the spending for APE stuff.

For LAND Trust funds for 2013-2014 school year!

- Projector's for ENO boards in Simon and Eliza's classrooms

- Curriculum materials- like an updated Circles program

- High interest, low level readers- Rebecca says that before we decide we do need to know the cost.

- Discussed teachers filming students at their job sites. This is referring to something that Kristie brought up previously about filming students and then having them come back and self assess their skills.

- The teachers need to put together some ideas for this to present to the SCC, along with the cost so that we can discuss it. We need to get the list together soon and get it sent to Pheobe.

Pheobe will put together all the deadlines and let us know so we can make decisions on time.

Our next meeting may be sooner than March, depending on the deadlines. But until notification the 2nd Wednesday of March, March 13th will be our next meeting.